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Tenth Special Session of the Human Rights Council
Geneva, 20 February 2009

(Corrigendum)

Further to the note verbale sent by the secretariat to all the Permanent Missions dated 16
February 2009, the secretariat of the Human Rights Council wishes to issue a corrigendum to the
note below to the effect that Chile and China were listed by mistake both as Members of the
Council as well as Observer States of the Council.

The note verbale by the secretariat should therefore be altered to read that the request for a
Special Session was supported by the following 26 Member States of the Council: Angola,
Bahrain, Bangladesh, Bolivia, Brazil, Burkina Faso, Chile, China, Cuba, Djibouti, Egypt,
Gabon, Ghana, India, Indonesia, Jordan, Malaysia, Nicaragua, Nigeria, Pakistan, Philippines,
Qatar, the Russian Federation, Saudi Arabia, South Africa and Uruguay. The list was also
signed by number of Observer States: Algeria, Benin, Bhutan, Burundi, Colombia, Congo, Ecuador,
Equatorial Guinea, Kenya, Kuwait, Libyan Arab Jamahiriya, Nepal, Niger, Panama, Tanzania,
Tunisia, Uganda, United Arab Emirates, Venezuela and Yemen.

The revised secretariat note will be posted shortly on the Human Rights Council Extranet.
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